[bookmark: _GoBack]RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT
301 Iven Avenue
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297
(610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 687-8852
												
William A. Colarulo
Police Superintendent


TO:	Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager; 
William M. White,  Director of Finance, Stephen F. Norcini, Director of Public 
Works; Kevin W. Kochanski, Director of Community Development; Tammy Cohen, 
Director of Recreation and Community Programming; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; 
Paul Bazik and Steve McNelis, Public Works, Lieutenant Andrew J. Block; Lieutenant Christopher B. Flanagan; Officer Raymond Matus, Officer Alex Janoski; William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking and Administrative Assistants, Lori DeNicola, Vera DiMaio and Mary Ann Donnelly.

FR:	William A. Colarulo

RE:	STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2015. 

NEW BUSINESS:

1. Commissioner Tumola have concerns with pedestrian safety when crossing Lancaster Avenue at Louella Avenue.  

2. Mr. & Mrs. Hill of 529 Brookside Avenue, have concerns with pedestrian safety on Brookside Avenue.

3. Luke Clarke requests a left turn arrow on Lancaster Avenue at Sproul Road westbound.

4. Hilary Mameniskis requests that the north side of Conestoga Road at South Wayne Avenue be posted “No Parking."  Vehicles parking on the north side create a sight distance issue for vehicles attempting a turning movement from South Wayne Avenue. 

5. Officer Matus reports a stop sign that was overlooked during the traffic codification. The stop sign needs to be installed on Galer Road at Loudan Lane.

6. The following needs to be evaluated:  How to keep trucks and cars from parking on the sidewalk on Morris Road in front of the Wawa. Can something be done to the intersection on the west side of the Wawa property to improve pedestrian safety?

OLD BUSINESS:

1. Wesley Geary requests that the 2-hour parking restriction on the west side of Gallagher Road be removed.  

2. Peter Vloedman requests a traffic study at Newtown Road and Atterbury Road.
